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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2007

Members are informed that, in accordance with the Memorandum and Articles of Association adopted by the Consortium of European Research Libraries (CERL) on 16 June 1994, elections are due to be held for the following vacancies:

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE (1 vacancy) 

Mme Eve Netchine will retire from the Committee on transferring to a post at the Bibliothèque de l’Arsenal, Paris.

DIRECTORS (1 vacancy)

Professor Kai Ekholm has resigned as a Director of the Consortium.

In accordance with the Consortium’s Memorandum and Articles of Association, nominations for these vacancies are now invited. All nominations should be returned in writing to the Company Secretary not later than 29 October 2007, and should be supported by a member from a different CERL member institution.  Members are informed that nominations received will be posted on the CERL website with effect from 30 October 2007.

Please send nominations to
Dr David Shaw


Consortium of European Research Libraries


40 Bowling Green Lane


London EC1R 0NE


United Kingdom


Fax: +44 - (0)20 - 7970 5643

E-mail: secretariat@cerl.org

David Shaw

Company Secretary

8 October 2007

